

Gilgandra Public School

Honesty & Courtesy

Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Tel: 02 6847-2043 Fax: 02 6847-2304

3 December 2020

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers

On Thursday 10 December the Year Six Farewell will be held at the Gilgandra Services Club with four staff in attendance from 6-7pm. All students are to meet Ms Nelson, Ms Goodwin and Mrs Howard at the entrance to the Gilgandra Services Club in Morris Street about 5:45pm. The students will sign a class list and sanitise their hands before entering the club as a group for the meal.

The students have pre-ordered their meals and will be given ice-cream and topping and a soft drink.

After the meal students will be walked back to school and an assembly to present their Graduation Certificates and end of Year Awards will be held in the school assembly hall from **7:30pm**. Entry is via Wamboin Street. All parents/carers are asked to be seated by 7:30pm and then we will walk the students in.

Students may have two parents attend but no siblings due to number restrictions in the hall. Parents will need to enter via Wamboin Street entrance, sign in and sanitise their hands.

Friday 11 December

Year 6 will attend Gilgandra Pool for their class party with Ms Nelson, and Mrs Starr from 12 to 1:45pm. The entry fee will be covered by the school.

Yours Sincerely

Patricia Howard